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SUBJECT: DISCUSSION/ACTION: REQUEST BY MARTIN AND TERESA
PENA FOR WATER AND SEWER CONNECTION FOR PARCEL
LOCATED OUTSIDE CITY LIMITS - 614 W. WORTHINGTON
ROAD.

1. APPROVAL OF REQUEST TO CONNECT TO CITY’S SEWER LINE
IN WORTHINGTON ROAD.

2. APPROVAL OF REQUEST TO CONNECT TO CITY’S WATER LINE
IN NANCE ROAD.

DEPARTMENT INVOLVED: Public Services and Planning

=- 2

BACKGROUND/SUMMARY:

Please see written request received from Mr. and Mrs. Pena. They are requesting permission to connect
to the city’s wastewater and water services lines for their residence located at 614 W. Worthington
Road. This location is outside of city limits and requires City Council approval to connect to these
services.

Mr. and Mrs. Pena have been informed of the costs and permitting requirements as set by the city.

FISCAL IMPACT

STAFF RECOMMENDATION :

MANAGER’S RECOMMENDATION: MANAGER'’S INITIAL

MOTION:
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Martin Pena

Teresa Pena

614 W Worthington Rd.
Imperial, Ca 92251

March 6, 2019
City of Imperial
420 S Imperial Ave.
Imperial, Ca 92251

Dear City of Imperial:

We are interested in City of Imperial’s services and would like to receive city services on our property.
We understand that there will be costs and will be responsible for these.

We currently have canal water and use a water pump, we have had to deal with the failing of the water
pump and costly repairs and even replacing it over the years.

When there is rain and wind our water has a foul odor, it’s dirty and stains our clothes when doing
laundry, we need to wash dishes using filtered water. This situation usually will fast 2 to 3 weeks.

We need to have a water delivery system to drink, cook and wash our fruits and vegetables because
canal water does not meet these standards causing us an extra expense.

Your consideration on this request is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Martin Pena Teresd Pena



